St Anthony School, Hereford
PTO Meeting
Agenda
Thursday, February 2

Call to Order – Fr. Tony
Welcome and Prayer – Fr. Tony
Fr. Tony explained that the Meador’s have resigned as president because of family obligations. There will not be an election until the Science Fair.
Finances – Beginning $38,720.55
Ending $38,983.55


Old Business
· Minutes – Please see the minutes at http://www.stanthonysaints.com/pto
· Expected by Judith Grotgut and 2nd Emily Nielsen
· Treasurer’s Report – Melissa and Judith excepted the minutes
New Business
· Centennial Celebration Update – Report by Elaine McNutt. Attendance was good at all events. 
· Auction is largest fundraiser.
· Kitchen Chair Update, Items needed by class– Amy Betzen, Jessica Detten, and Melissa Sciumbato – A sign up sheet is going around. Notes have be set to all students. Vegetables, meat, and tortillas have been donated.
· Beer is offered by Rocky, he also has the kegorator. And CO2 cartridge.
· Jessica is trying to get a kegorator donated to auction. Last year we used 3 kegs. Left over wine will be used from gala.
· Silent Auction Chair – Erin Baird – Smaller items might go into auction.  Sign up if you are interested in helping. Basket, ribbon, etc. could be used. Tickets were made available by Fr. Tony to WT to see how baskets are done.
· Car Painting Tuesday, February 21 at 12:30pm and 3:30pm – we will notify you when that comes about.
· Auction Set-up 
· Friday, February 24 beginning at 3:30pm until ?
· Saturday, February 25 at 8am until ?
· Sunday, February 26 at 8am until conclusion of Auction
· Baby Siting will be available
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Fri 5:30 – 8:00, Sat 10 – 5, and Sun 11 - 7
· A discussion was made about child care. At the fall gala we paid $10 per hour which is determined by diocese.
· Sign Up Sheets - 
· Kitchen
· Car Painting
· Front-Table
· Thank you Note Writing
· Mass Announcements on Saturday, February 11 and February 25 at 5pm and Sunday, February 12 and February 26 at 8:45am and 11:30am
· Auction flyers available in the main school office
· Please continue talking to businesses about donating items, lists were sent home with children in January.  
· Solicitation of Items Sheet  - make sure they are only approached once.
· Auctioneer Update – Clint will MC, Larry and Ashley Nolan will auctioneer.

The PTO subsidizes about $94,000, we have about a $40,000  for to buffer.

Consider running for vice-president.  We would like to see pairs.

 Need people to announce at Mass
Feb. 11th 	5 - Tamez
		8:45 – Betzen
		11:30 - McNutt

Feb. 18th	5 - 
		8:45 – Scuimbato
		11:30 -  Detten

Feb. 25th	5 –
		8:45 –  Scuimbato
		11:30 – Detten

Door Prize – Julie Newton – Bag of Cats


Next meeting will be held in conjunction with the annual Science Fair.  Please see the school newsletter for date and time.  At this meeting we will give an update on the auction and elect a new Vice President.  See you then!


Adjourn
Audrey Meador		Jay Meador					J
(806) 282-3310		(806) 282-2560
ameador@wtamu.edu		jaymeador1@gmail.com
